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Chartered 

November 12, 1963 
Dispensation 

November 10, 

Stated Meeting first Tuesday of the 

Month   

Dinner at 6:00pm 

Meeting 7:00 pm in the  

Masonic Memorial Temple  

Main Lodge Room 

2200 West Mesquite Ave.  

(Rancho & US-95) 

Las Vegas, Nevada 89106 
www.nellislodge46.org 

secretary@nellislodge46.org  

(702) 387-0046 

October 2020 

Most Worshipful 
Louis J. Castle II 

Grand Master of Masons In Ne-
vada 

2019-2020 

Most Worshipful 
Donald G. Hines PGM 

Grand Lodge of Nevada 
1984 

  
  

Most Worshipful 
William B. Berk PGM 

Grand Lodge of Nevada 
1990 

  
  
  

Denotes Deceased 

  

Right Worshipful 
Dale K. Dean 

Past Jr. Grand Warden 
Grand Lodge of Nevada 

1999 
  
  

Worshipful Bro. 
Gregory F. Curtin 

Worshipful Grand Orator 
Grand Lodge of Nevada 

2020 
  

  



2020 Nellis Officers 

Worshipful Master Keith M. Levenson 

(702) 353-4693 

 keith.levenson@lightspeedvt.com 

Senior Warden Timothy Kaftanic 

(520) 234-2367 

 timothy.kaftanic@yahoo.com 

Junior Warden  Christopher Lee 

(702) 848-8249 

 clee2clee@yahoo.com 

Treasurer C. Terry Robertson, P.M. 

(702) 499-2242 

 terry@desertrealtylv.com 

Secretary 

 

James T. Greely, P.M. 

(702) 604-5542 

 jtg111@cox.net 

Chaplain Rick Ocheltree 

(702)785-1663 

  

Senior Deacon Daniel Partridge 

(702) 882-6196  

 lunar_wolf2002@yahoo.com 

Junior Deacon Sean Wood 

(702) 666-2103 

 sean.woodlv@gmail.com 

Marshal Jeovanny Franco 

(702) 280-0942 

 jvonfranco@gmail.com  

Senior Steward Antony Augay 

(702) 793-9118 

 a.augay@gmail.com 

Junior Steward Isaac Chavez 

(616) 885-4245 

 isaacfchavez@gmail.com 

Master of Ceremonies Andrew Wade 

(702) 271-5816 

 englishandy@embarqmail.com 

Master of Ceremonies 

 

Anthony Archie, W.M. 

(702) 708-7449 

 Talib.ur.rahim@gmail.com 

Master of Ceremonies 

 

Dale Sherrick 

(702) 285-4294 

 bugsysherrick@aol.com 

Master of Ceremonies 

 

Daniel J. Kaelin 

(847) 757-7210 

 danieljkaelin@yahoo.com 

Historian 

 

Andy Whittaker 

(702) 461-8687 

 andrewwhittaker@yahoo.com 

Tyler 

 

Joseph Wines 

(702) 513-4205 

 winesjoe@yahoo.com 

Check Your Dues Card……. 

Make sure it’s current for 2021. 

Paying your dues has never been easier! 
Pay on the Nellis website with safe & se-
cure PayPal or see the Secretary and pay 

with a card. 
  

(A convenience fee will apply) 
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October 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

      1 
Dharan 55 Noon 

  
AASR Stated  

Communication 7:30pm 

2 
Vegas 32 

Stated 
Communication 

7:00pm 
  

3 
Indian Springs 

Lodge 48 

4 5 
Daylite Lodge 44 

12:00pm & Oasis 

Lodge 41 7:00pm 

Stated 

Communications 

6 
NELLIS LODGE 46 

STATED 
COMMUNICATION 

Dinner at 

6:00pmLodge at 

7:00pm 

7 
Acacia 49 Stated 

Communication 

7:00pm 

8 
  

9 10 

11 12 13 

EA Degree 
Dinner at 

6:00pmLodge at 

7:00pm 

14 15 16 17 
  

18 19 20 
Master Mason  

Degree 
Dinner at 

6:00pmLodge at 

7:00pm 

21 
  
  
  
  

22 23 24 

25 
  

26 
  

27 
 

28 
MMT Board of 

Directors 
6:00 

  

 29  30  31 



The Master’s Message 
 

Greetings Brethren, 

 

Despite the curveball thrown at us this year, we've been doing our best to catch up on our Masonic work.   We've initiat-

ed 5 new Brothers, and have another Entered Apprentice degree on 10/13 and a Master Mason degree on 

10/20.  Through social media and PR efforts from the Grand Lodge of Nevada, our Lodge has been quite successful at 

attracting interest.  If you are willing, and in good health, please come down and meet your new (and soon to be new) 

Brethren. 

 

The Grand Master of Masons in Nevada, Louis J. Castle II, has invited all Master Masons to all activities at the Annual 

Communication this year.  Please register and send in your payments by October 16, 2020 to participate.  Information 

can be found here:  https://nvmasons.org/ac 

 

I would like to thank our Junior Warden, Bro. Christopher Lee, for his outstanding meal preparation this year, especially 

during the Grand Master's visit.  I would also like to thank WB Jerry McCorkle for working with our new Brothers to get 

them prepared for proficiencies.  Thanks to WB David Swallow for this excellent lecture work the past few months, Bro. 

Ressi Esguerra (SW at Vegas 32) for delivering the charges and a special thanks to WB Jeff Byrne for his wise counsel 

and invaluable guidance to our officers in his capacity as DGL. 

 

Please also consider donating what you can to the GoFundMe fundraiser for the daughter-in-law of our Brother Charlie Smith.  The 

family is facing unfathomable hospital bills, and any relief would be most appreciated: 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/help-chinali-smith-and-join-teamsmith 

 

Finally, Brethren, given the current social, political and economic situation we are in, always keep your faith in the Su-

preme Architect of the Universe.  Remember, that when the strength and wisdom of man fails, there is an inexhaustible 

supply above.   

 

Be Safe.  Be True.  Be Masons. 

 

Sincerely & Fraternally, 

 

--Keith Levenson 

Worshipful Master    

  

 

https://nvmasons.org/ac
https://www.gofundme.com/f/help-chinali-smith-and-join-teamsmith


From the West 
Fortitude is that noble and steady purpose of the mind whereby we are enabled to un-
dergo any pain, peril, or danger, when prudently deemed expedient.  Listening to WB 
Swallow give the first degree lecture the other night reminded me of how we as broth-
ers faced this year.   
Webster defines fortitude as strength of mind that enables a person to encounter dan-
ger or bear pain or adversity with courage.  This year has been challenging to say the 
least.  But we have been able to persevere and face the challenge head on.  We 
came back strong.  We initiated new members and found ways to persevere in the 
face adversity.   
This is what makes Masons special and why we are the oldest fraternity in the world.  
No matter what we face, we will persevere and will come out stronger.  No matter how 
many times I hear the lectures, the words continue to resonate with me. 

 
 

Fraternally,  

Tim Kaftanic,  

Senior Warden 

 


